
From:
To: Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.netMarcia.Adams@SCDMV.net
CC: Scott English <senglish@gov.sc.govScott English <senglish@gov.sc.gov 

Date: 3/4/2008 4:46:40 PM
Subject:

Marcia, our contact over at the White House got the two deadlines confused and thought that the waiver deadline was 
extended till April 4th, and subsequently gave us bad information.

Blair

>>> <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net> 3/4/2008 4:27 PM >>>
Scott,

The message we received was that the deadline to apply for grant funds has 
been moved to April 4, 2008. The grant funds deadline was extended due to 
the request made by NGA, NCSL, and AAMVA to DHS after North Carolina pulled 
out of the lead for the multi-state grant request. The deadline to apply 
for an extension request is still March 31, 2008.

Below is the text that was sent to us this morning:

**Sent on behalf of Grant Programs Directorate**

All,

This message shall serve as notification to all State Homeland Security 
Agency Contacts/Officials and State Departments of Motor Vehicles that the 
due date for submission of the FY 2008 REAL ID Demonstration Grant Program 
has been extended to April 4, 2008. Eligible applicants for the FY 2008 
REAL ID Demonstration Grant Program are State Drivers' License Issuance 
Authorities (DLA); i.e., State Public Safety Agencies/Departments and/or 
State Motor Vehicle Administrators. Information and grant guidance for the 
submission of FY 2008 REAL ID Demonstration Grant Program applications can 
be found at <http://www.grants.gov/> www.grants.gov. For additional 
information regarding grant application procedures please contact FEMA/GPD's 
Centralized Scheduling and Information Desk (CSID) at 
<mailto:ASKCSID@dhs.gov> ASKCSID@dhs.gov, or by dialing 1-800 368 6498 to 
speak with a FEMA/GPD program analyst."

Thank you,

Centralized Scheduling and Information Desk

Federal Emergency Management Agency

(T) 1-800-368-6498

(F) 202-786-9920

Marcia
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-----Original Message-----
From: Scott English [mailto:senglish@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 04, 2008 3:10 PM
To: Blair Goodrich; Swati Patel; Tom Davis; Jeff Schilz; 
Marcia.Adams@scdmv.net
Cc: Ben Fox; Joel Sawyer
Subject: REAL ID

According to the White House, the deadline for an extension request has been 
moved to April 4, 2008.

Blair and I will be doing a conference call with Homeland Security after 4 
pm.

Scott
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